TDM EVALUATION GROUP MEETING NOTES January 19, 2010

Introduction
 (Please see attached attendance sheet)

Commuter Connections TERM Evaluation Framework Methodology Document Update

Mr. Ramfos stated that the handouts for the performance indicators and communications issues were distributed as a handout at the December meeting. Ms. Diggins stated that the group would be discussing the anticipated regional goals, policies, and evaluation issues. These may be at the local level or perhaps at the state level. Priorities would need to be identified. Eric Schreffler discussed the Federal Government's approach to the Livability Communities program. This may be one performance indicator that the group may want to consider measuring as part of the TERM Analysis. The goal will be to frame some of the questions for the future TERM Evaluation methodology. VMT, lane miles of congestion, vehicle hours of delay, and accessibility are some of the regional issues being examined. The group will need to continue having the discussion on new performance indicators and how to communicate the results.

3. 2010 State of the Commute Survey

The group discussed the changes to the State of the Commute questionnaire. The substantive changes were made to the Quality of Life and Satisfaction with Transportation section. Some of the changes were related to the outreach activities that are being conducted by the TPB on the CLRP and the TIP.

4. 2010 Guaranteed Ride Home (GRH) Applicant Survey

Lois Wauson stated the pre-test would be in early March. Ms. Diggins stated that the questionnaire was not changed dramatically, however many of the telephone questions were changed to accommodate the on-line version of the questionnaire.